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Re: gas from Parachute 34-25

1 message

Gintautas - DNR, Peter <peter.gintautas@state.co.us> Tue, Dec 23, 2014 at 8:52 PM
To: Daniel Valentine <valendan@msn.com>

Dan, | did not have a chance to get there this afternoon as | was sitting in a doctors office. Pioneer stated they
had cleaned out particulates from the well whcih ends up with lots of air in the well bore. They were venting
that air (oxygen) as the pipeline company will not accept gas with much oxygen in it. They told me they
would put back to the pipeline anyway even if it caused troubles at the sales point.

Peter Gintautas Ph.D.
Environmental Protection Specialist - Southeastern Colorado

COLORADO
Qil & Gas Conservation
] Commission

Departrment of Matural Resourcss
P 719.846.3091 | F 719.846.3384 | C 719.679.1326
PO Box 108, Trinidad, CO 81082

peter.gintautas@state.co.us | www.colorado.gov/cogcc

On Tue, Dec 23, 2014 at 10:46 AM, Daniel Valentine <valendan@msn.com> wrote:
Peter there is a large volume of something ( non-liquid) spewing from the well casing of the Parachute 34-25 ,
071-08408. There is much concern for safety of man, beast and environment.

D. A. Valentine
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